
The Little Garden Club of Memphis

Membership Meeting


April 8, 2021

Shelby Farms


Kate Trammell, President, welcomed everyone to the membership meeting. She thanked our 
meeting hostesses: Kate Connell, Katherine Dobbs, Tempe Thompson, and Ruthie Taylor.


Kate asked if anyone had changes to the March minutes.  Anne Keesee made a motion to 
approve the March minutes and Linda Mallory seconded the motion.  The membership voted 
to approve the minutes.


Kate asked if everyone reviewed the budget she emailed.  Membership did not have any 
comments or questions.  Kate explained that membership would vote on 2021-2022 Budget at 
the May meeting.  Please email her with any questions.


Kate spoke for Linda Mallory, Treasurer, and told everyone to please turn in their expenses to 
Linda as soon as possible. Also, please pay your dues.  The sooner you get them in the better.


Tempe Thompson, membership, reminded everyone; if you want to change your membership 
status, please get it to her in writing before May1st.


Stacey Hussey with programs introduced our speaker, Linda Brashear.  Linda is the COO of 
Shelby Farms Conservancy and has been with the Park since November 2010.  Linda spoke to 
the group about Shelby Farms and the incredible place that it is.


Kate Trammell, President, adjourned the meeting.


Respectfully submitted,


Jean Johnston, Recording Secretary 


